GMB HOME CARERS WITH A MESSAGE FOR THE COUNCIL
STOP THE CUTS! WE WANT TO BE VALUED.

Dundee City Council’s budget proposals read like a horror show; a local government
tsunami after the earthquakes of Michelin, McGills and NHS Tayside.

First in line are home carers. The bosses want all home care staff to change their
working arrangements to split-shift working.

For home carers who want to avoid the upheaval of split-shifts and remain on single
shift working it will mean pay cuts of as much as £4,500 a year — that’s a pay cut of
over 20%.

This is an unprecedented attack and on a workforce that is almost exclusively women
and who deliver a vital service to some of Dundee’s most vulnerable citizens.

We say the impact on terms and conditions for all our members in homecare will be
Dickensian and the start of things to come for all council staff.

We want our members to be valued. This administration needs to step back from
their cuts agenda and do more for Dundee.

To find out more and to join our campaign, call us on 01382 225491 or email:
branch@gmbdundee1.org.uk
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